
FROM:  Panhandle Water Planning Group (Region A) 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Application for Regional Water Planning Grant Funding for the Fifth 

Cycle of Regional Water Planning – Part II 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
REGIONAL WATER PLANNING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Panhandle Regional Planning Commission will submit by 
February 21, 2017, a grant application for financial assistance to the Texas Water Development 
Board (TWDB) on behalf of Region A, to carry out planning activities to develop the 2021 Region 
A Regional Water Plan as part of the state’s Fifth Cycle (2017 – 2021) of Regional Water 
Planning.  It is anticipated that the application will be considered by the Texas Water 
Development Board at an upcoming  board meeting. 
 
The Panhandle Water Planning Group (Region A) includes the following counties:  Armstrong, 
Carson, Childress, Collingsworth, Dallam, Donley, Gray, Hall, Hansford, Hartley, Hemphill, 
Hutchinson, Lipscomb, Moore, Ochiltree, Oldham, Potter, Randall, Roberts, Sherman, Wheeler 
Counties. 
 
By January 19, 2017 copies of the grant application may be obtained from the Panhandle 
Regional Planning Commission when it becomes available or online at 
www.panhandlewater.org.  Written comments from the public regarding the grant application 
must be submitted by February 20, 2017 the Panhandle Regional Planning Commission and the 
TWDB as follows: 
 
Kyle G. Ingham     
Administrative Agent for Region A   
Panhandle Regional Planning Commission  
415 W. 8th      
Amarillo, TX  79105   
 
Jeff Walker 
Executive Administrator 
Texas Water Development Board 
P.O. Box 13231 
Austin, Texas 78711-3231 
 
For additional information, please contact Kyle G. Ingham, Panhandle Regional Planning 
Commission, 415 W. 8th, Amarillo, TX  79105 {or} David Carter, Contract Administration, TWDB, 
P.O. Box 13231, Austin, TX  78711 
 

http://www.panhandlewater.org/

